
December 14, 2020

Ryann Juden, City Manager
City of North Las Vegas
2250 Las Vegas Boulevard North, 8th Floor
North Las Vegas, NV 89030

RE: Annual Performance Review

Dear Mr. Juden:

Pursuant to NRS 241.033(1), this letter is to notify you that at the January 6, 2021 meeting the North Las 
Vegas City Council will consider the following:

“Discussion and/or Action Regarding Annual Review of City Manager Ryann Juden.”

The meeting will begin at 4:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, 2250 Las Vegas Boulevard North, 
North Las Vegas 89030. An agenda for that meeting will be made available to you in accordance with 
NRS 241.020, on December 31, 2020.

Copies of your original contract and two amendments are attached. Should you have any questions, 
please contact City Clerk Catherine Raynor at 633-1031.

Sincerely yours,

Catherine A. Raynor, MMC
City Clerk

Receipt of Service (Delivered electronically using eSignLive)

Ryann Juden Date
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